Joining DOT(WA) Meeting via Zoom

All DOT(WA) members are able to dial into DOT(WA)
meetings; whether you work in the metro area, a regional centre, orin a

remote site, you can dial in. The service is free for everyone to use as we
utilise WA Health facilities.

Below are instructions on how to dial into our meeting.

1. Connect to a WiFi network. This is recommended as zoom uses
video streaming and this may draw large amounts of data.

2. Click on the zoom link found on the DOT(WA) website homepage.

3. You will be taken to the zoom website and prompted to open the
zoom app. If you are using a smartphone you will be required to
use the app. If you prefer to use a desktop version, select cancel,
at the bottom of your screen is an option to join with the browser.

4. Alternatively, if you already have the app you can select join and
copy and paste the Meeting ID found on the DOT(WA) website
homepage.

5. Notify DOT(WA) that you are intending to dial into the meeting by
emailing us at dotwa@outlook.com. It is preferred that you do this
a couple of days in advance so we know who we are expecting and
to ensure we set it up.

For all enquiries please contact DOT(WA) on dotwa@outlook.com
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